
                                                                                

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT: TRAFFIC UPDATE 

Edgewater Drive Phase 2 Improvements 

Temporary partial closure at Spring Lake Park boat ramp parking lot; Ramp remains open  

 

 

PORT CHARLOTTE, Fla. (May 19, 2016) – The eastern portion of the Spring Lake Park boat ramp 

parking lot will be temporarily closed from Monday, May 23 to Friday, July 1 as Edgewater Drive Phase 

2 Improvements continue. 

The Spring Lake Park boat ramp will remain open throughout the construction. The sidewalk east of the 

parking lot will be closed during construction, but will be reopened for weekends. 

Traffic signs and flaggers will be on-site as needed to direct traffic. Motorists are asked to use caution and 

obey signage.  

For information, go to www.CharlotteCountyFL.gov and click Project Status Updates under Popular 

Links, visit www.GoEP2.com, email Info@GoEP2.com or call 941-62-GO-EP2 (941-624-6372).  
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Contact: Kara Minoui, Gravina, Smith, Matte & Arnold Marketing and PR, 239-275-5758 

KaraM@GSMA.pro 
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